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Cochabamba, Bolivia -- Around 500 people attended a National Assembly from June 23 to 24, 2018 in
Cochabamba city co-organized by UPF-Bolivia to prepare for the Latin America Summit 2018, which
will take place in Sao Paolo, Brazil from August 2 to 4.

The first day began with words of welcome by special guests. After that, all the participants took part in a
sports festival, enjoyed musical performances and played yut, a traditional Korean game.

On the second day, Rev. Dong Mo Shin, president of UPF-South America, spoke about the preparations
being made for the Latin America Summit 2018, in particular the special rally that will take place on
August 4: Rally for March of Hope for Latin America 2018.

In the afternoon, the final match among the men's soccer teams and the final match among the women's
soccer teams were held. The Cochabamba region won the tournament.



